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The Academic Programs Committee (APC) did not meet in person in November.  APC did 

review, discuss, and vote by email to report three unit program proposals to the Senate Executive 

Committee for full body consideration. In each case, the unit proponents answered all major 

committee questions and submitted revised documents, along with supporting information.   

All three reporting votes for the next two full Senate meetings were unanimous: 

 December 6 meeting - College of Business MS in Data Analytics (CPE review complete) 

 

 January 10, 2018 meeting - School of Public Health and Information Sciences proposed 

MS in Health Data Analytics and MS in Health Administration (CPE reviews not yet 

complete for either SPHIS program). 

 

 


